
Letter:  Ex-LTCC  trustee
backing Dalton
To the community,

When Nancy Dalton informed me she was running for the Lake
Tahoe Community College board seat from trustee Area 4, I was
extremely pleased. Since there is no incumbent in that area,
it is important to have someone who understands both education
and our community; Nancy fills these requirements extremely
well.

Roberta Mason

She has been involved in education at many different levels,
most recently being the chair of the math department at South
Tahoe High School last year.

She has been involved, with her family, in our community for
many years including in the construction business with her
husband John. I first met Nancy when we were both members of
Soroptimist International of South Lake Tahoe over 30 years
ago. Since then Nancy has organized and participated in many
community activities and events. She dedicates herself to any
endeavor she undertakes. She has already been attending LTCC
board meetings for eight months so she can be prepared to hit
the ground running since the college has many projects and new
programs in the works.

I whole-heartedly endorse Nancy Dalton for LTCC trustee Area 4
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and urge those residing in Area 4 to vote for her on Nov. 8.

Roberta Mason, South Lake Tahoe


